Staff Advisory Committee

Feb. 132015
The meeting was called to order at 9:4.m. by chairman Dona Gaynor.

Attending: Dona Gaynor, Liz Kyle, John Meyer, Jason Griggs, Lisa Petrillo, Dominic Lombardi,
Gayle Duncombe, Kathy Villegas, Danielle (Maltese) Schukoske

The minutedrom the Jan. 142014 meeting were reviewed and appea/

The Chair reported that the committeerecommendation regarding video podcasts from the
President was accepted and will move forwarddoimplementation. The benefits

subcommittee reported that they did not pursue requesting that the SLB be promoted at Open
Enrollment and will continue to review the policies and procedures of theaSilBevelop
recommendationgo make itbetter utilized. The engagement subcommittee reported that

they are waiting for the results of a professional development survey to incorporate that
information in their recommendations. The recruitment subcommittee has revised the
application for so it is a little more user friendly and it has been uploaded to the website. The
committee continued to discuss safety issues related to driving and crosswalks on campus and
it was noted that lighted crosswalks on Country Club Road would be very beneficial.

Due to the low attendance dhe meeting and absence of many subcommittee chairs,
discussion was limited anthe meeting was adjourned at 10:00 anT.he next meeting will be
held on Wednesday, March 12015 in 7th Floor Crawford at 9:15il Mu40



